12 December 2018

Dear Reception—Year 2 Parents/Carers

On Tuesday, 18 December 2018 in the afternoon Santa Claus will be coming to visit our ‘Santa’s
Grotto'. He will be coming in the afternoon to see our Reception — Year 2 children.

The children will have the opportunity to have their phdto taken with Santa at a cost of £1.50 each (the
photographs will be taken by a member of staff). If you would like us to take your child’s photograph
please tick the box below and return the slip with payment to the school office.

We need confirmation that you wish your child to take part in this activity so will everyone please
complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Monday 17 December at the latest.

Yours sincerely
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M E LOVELL (Ms.)
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| do want my child to take part in this activity []
| do not want my child to take part in this activity |:| Please tick as required
| do want my child to have their photo taken with Santa []
and enclose £1.50
SIgned: ....eiiiiiiee e (Parent/guardian) Date: ...
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